A field trip is sceduled for MAY 16,
at the NORWALK RACEWAY FPARK. Members
are welcome anytime after 3:15. You
will be able to be seated in the VIP
Lounge or take your photos from the
roof. You can cook out, so bring
your grills and coolers (and most
importantly your camera gear). Maps
will be available at the club rooms.
Tickets must be purchased by MAY 13.
For your ticket, contact Paul or
Mary Kruger at 391-4468B7 or Ruth
Morrison at 961 8817. See you there.

WELCOME

TAMMY KRUZER, KATHERINE KOUKIN, WADE
COLVIN, DOUGLAS DEWERTH, RUSSEL

NEIHROUCH and RICHARD WOOLEY were
welcomed into the Cleveland
Fhotographic Society as their newest
members. We all hope that they will
become active in the social and
artistic aspects of CPS.
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competitions. Feel free to bring a
guest or two.

NEOCCC

The next meeting of the Northeastern
Ohio Camera Club Council will be
held at 2:00 pm May 17 at the
Wilderness Center. NEOCCC’s next
competition will be INDIVIDUAL

NATURE hosted by the Wilderness
Center in May.

ON MEMBERS

Through her job, Rita Byron can
organize trips for photographic
workshops. These adventures in
photography can focus on
wildlife, bird sanctuaries, fall

foilage, nature or scenics. For more

information call her at 921-8772.













